
Health & Social Care - Top Tips 

  

1. Meet all of the deadlines to avoid stress; do not leave things until the last minute! 
 

2. Back up your work on a memory stick and your computer in case you lose it. 
 

3. Start revising for the exam early; it’s a big mistake to leave it until the last minute. 
 

4. Print off the mark schemes for coursework and exams so that you understand how 
marks are allocated. 
 

5. Make sure you fully understand the assessment objectives before you start writing 
coursework and revising for the exams so that you don’t waste any time. 
 

6. Work really hard in lessons, otherwise you end up having to do A LOT of work at 
home. 
 

7. Keep an appendix of the books and websites you use in your coursework; you will 
forget where you found your information! 
 

8. Complete as many exam questions as possible, making sure that you use the 
scenarios correctly. 
 

9. Print off the mark schemes and examiners reports for the previous exam sessions, to 
see what the examiners are expecting and what the common mistakes students 
make are. 
 

10. Always ask your teacher if you are unsure of anything. 

 


